
Board Meeting Sept. 10th
 
1.  Parent advisory board letters were sent out to around 25 parents.  I am waiting for a 
response by Sept 10th.  I would like to meet once every other month to discuss issues relevant 
to the Middle School.
 
 
2.  Had student council elections the last week of August.  

President:  Carter Stochl
Vice President:  Keegan Tenge
Secretary:  Barbara Schwickerath
Treasurer:  Dylan Robinson

 
 
3.  Reading incentive swim party was on August 24th.  We had 83% of our students, grades 6-8, 
complete a summer reading log.
 
4.  6th Grade will be attending Farm Safety Day on Sept. 14th
 
5.  I have contacted Darren Schaufenbeul, of Great American Opportunities, to do a cookie 
dough fundraiser in October.  There is a 40% return profit.  Students are able to submit 
electronic orders, which continues to payback to the school.  8th Grade Fossil & Prairie Center 
in Rockford, 7th Grade Gallagher Bluedorn or NIACC for Quodlibet NIACC choir and singers, 
6th Grade possible State Capitol Trip, 5th Grade Norman Borlaug Field Trip.
 
6.  Started a middle school blog page.  I plan to update it weekly.  Some students may also write 
entries for the blog as well.


